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Week 4 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter. 

This week has been exciting from a staff and leadership point of view, where we have 
been discussing many ideas and initiatives to give your children new experiences and 
enhance their learning. The BFG held their AGM on Monday night and have already 
started to plan some events to help raise money for your children. It is looking like a 
busy year ahead with many wonderful things planned. 

We had the Harvest Festival on Wednesday and I would like to say a big thank you to 
all those that donated food to Wisbech Food Bank. 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 
Mrs M Munday 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 

Important Dates 

5th October   Yellow Class Swimming Wk 5 

5th October   Year 6 Open Evening at Downham Market Academy and Neale Wade 

12th October   Orange Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

16th October   Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 

20th October   TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

20th October   School breaks up for half term 

30th October   Children return to school 

31st October   Deadline for Secondary School places 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


Above and Beyond  

Above and Beyond this week goes to Skyler in Red Class 

for her caring and thoughtful manner towards others. 

 

Well done! 

Awards and Celebrations 

1st  Marsh Harrier 

2nd   Kingfisher 

3rd   Cranes 

4th   Swans 

Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 22nd September are as 
follows:          

Gold   Rainbow  100%       

Silver  Red    97.62% 

Bronze Yellow   97.59% 

 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending Friday 22nd    

September is Harrison in Green Class. 

Caught Reading 

Our Caught Reading winner this 

month is Holly in Rainbow Class.   

Well done ! 

 



Awards and Celebrations 
This weekend Zachary in Orange Class was awarded his exam certificates for Performance Art  

(group exam) and Musical Theatre (solo exam). Both were awarded at the highest mark of  

Distinction. His theatre group ‘Nine Lives@ do yearly awards for the whole school from age 4  

to adult. Each award is listed by skill. Such as dance, acting or singing and stretches over all of  

the age ranges. This year Zachary won the award for ’Singing’ over all ranges.  

 

 

 

Liam in Yellow Class was presented with the Peter Peukert memorial shield, this shield is presented 

to a Junior of Wisbech Tennis Club who has shown not only great iprovement and knowledge of  

the game of  Tennis, but he is polite and helpful to other club members. Liam was extremely proud  

to have received this award. He also won the summer Junior box league, winning all 3 games that  

he played. Liam was the youngest player which made this an even bigger achievement.  

 

 

 

 

 

      Delilah in Green Class has passed her Level 6 swimming award.  

 

 

 

 

       Billy in Green Class received a ‘Man of the Match’ medal at the weekend  

       when he was playing for his football team. 

        

 

 

         

 

 

        Thomas in Purple Class came first in the GP race in his grass go-kart.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Max in Yellow Class received a trophy for ‘Man of the Match’ whilst playing for his 

     football team Outwell Swifts.  

         

 

 

 

 

Well Done All! 



News 

Last week, Purple Class learnt about Stone Age cave art. They explored 
different techniques including creating colours with berries (that would 
have been foraged locally), using charcoal and even creating art in the 
dark! 

They all had a turn in a make shift cave in the classroom and were given 
a small battery powered candle to create a small amount of light.     
Everyone enjoyed their afternoon, learning lots about Stone Age life 
and I was very impressed with the finished pieces of art! This is now           
displayed in the main corridor so keep your eyes peeled when visiting 
the school for parent’s evening. 

 

 



Parent Consultations 

Parent/carer consultations will take place the last week before        

October half term.  These will again be held face-to-face in school.   

Monday 16th October  3.30pm—6.20pm Rainbow, Red, Blue, Green,        

             Orange and Yellow 

Monday 16th October  3.30pm– 5.20pm Purple Class 

Tuesday 17th October  3.30pm—6.20pm Rainbow, Red, Blue, Green,        

             Orange and Yellow 

Friday 20th October   3.30pm  - 6.20pm Purple Class  

Unfortunately, we have been advised by Pupil Asset that the parent   

portal is not working, therefore, appointments for this parents evening 

will need to be made by phoning or visiting the school office. Bookings 

can be made from 9:30a.m on Thursday 5th of October.  

 

 

Harvest Assembly 

On Tuesday we held our Harvest Assembly. We welcomed Raine Thorrold from St   

Clement’s Church and Brian Baker from Wisbech Food Bank. Mrs Thorrold shared 

with us a religious story around harvest and Mr Baker commented on how much he 

loves visiting Beaupre each Harvest.  

We would like to say a big thank our visitors for their contribution to our assembly and 

to everyone who donated goods in aid of the Wisbech Food Bank. 

All donations were gratefully received and will support many families in the Wisbech 

area.  



News 

 
Onam festival- Hindu harvest festival 
 
Following on from the Christian Harvest Festival assembly on Wednesday, 

Orange Class, who have been learning about ‘Beliefs and their actions 

around the world’ in RE,participated in the Hindu Harvest Festival- Onam. The      

children had a wonderful time decorating themselves in vibrant coloured pow-

der paint and we concluded the festivities with a game of ‘tug of war’. Well 

done to Cranes and Kingfishers, who won the tug of war. 

 



School Photographs

Tempest Photography will be in school on Monday 16th October to take                     

individual photos of the children. 

If your child has PE on a Monday, please ensure they come into school in their school 

top and jumper with their PE tops in a bag. 

News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 BFG 

On Monday 25th September, I am pleased to announce that the BFG have voted in the 

following committee.  

Chair: Alison Nicholas 

Vice Chair: Laura Culley 

Treasurer: Heidi Halls 

Secretary: Georgina Greenwood 

SCHOOL DISCO FRIDAY 10TH NOVEMBER. 

We have lots of fantastic ideas for the year ahead so please keep an eye out.  

New members always welcome, just speak to a member of the committee. We will post 

upcoming events in the newsletter, and on the BFG Facebook page, so please keep a 

look out.  

Have a great weekend.  

Alison Nicholas (Chair) 

 

 



 

Beaupre’s Coffee Morning 

We are pleased to share that we will be hosting a coffee morning to 

raise money for MacMillan Cancer Support. 

When:  Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

Time:  From 9.05am until 10am 

Where:  Beaupre School Hall 

All parents/carers and friends of the school welcome. 

Year 5 and 6 children will be hosting the event and school 

councillors from across the school will also be in attendance.   

Please can we ask for donations of cakes and biscuits either shop-

bought or homemade. 

Please bring fresh donations in on the morning of Tuesday 3rd  

October where they will be collected from the playground at 

morning drop off.   

A Mile for MacMillan 

Following the coffee morning, Years 5 and 6 children will be 

participating in a charity run.  Where they will be able to run, jog or 

walk for one mile around the school field.   

Parents are welcome to stay on after the coffee morning to support 

their child. 

We would kindly ask for a £1 donation per participating child for this 

worthy cause.   

Monies can be sent in an envelope on the day, or prior to the event 

with your child.   

Please ensure that children in Years 5 and 6 wear trainers for school 

on the morning of Tuesday 3rd October. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 









Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

2023/2024  

5th October Year 6 Open Evening at Downham Market Academy and Neale Wade 5-7pm 

12th October Orange Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

16th October Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 

16th October Parent/carer consultations 3.30pm-6.30pm 

17th October Parent/carer consultations 3.30pm-6.30pm 

20th October TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

20th October Parent/carer consultations 3.30pm-6.30pm (Purple Class only) 

20th October School breaks up for half term 

31st October Deadline for Secondary School places 

30th October Children return to school 

10th November School Disco. Details to follow. 

13th November RE/Dance  Workshop  

17th November TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 19th December 

23rd November Green Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

11th December  Flu Immunisations - Sweep Up Session  All Year Groups 

19th December TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

20th December Carol Concert - 9.30am at St Peters Church (Parents Welcome) 

20th December School breaks up for Christmas 

8th January Children return to school 

25th January Purple Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

9th February TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 15th  Feb 

15th February TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

16th February School breaks up for half term 

26th February Children return to school 

27th February Tempest Photography - Class Group Photos 

7th March Blue Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

22nd March TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 28th March 

28th March TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

28th March School breaks up for Easter 

16th April  Children return to school 

25th April Red Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

24th May School breaks up for half term 

3rd June Children return to school 

6th June Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

12th July TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 18th July 

18th July TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

19th July School breaks up for Summer 


